Gulledg_]e, Kristin

From: Stephen Baimel <stephen.baimel@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 1;14 PM

To: PlanningCommission

Subject: Development in Downtown Bellevue

| am astounded by the value and neighborhood destruction that is taking place in downtown Bellevue.

The two 60 story projects, one on 106th and the other 108th, are completely unacceptable and should be denied,
period. There is so much wrong with them that | am surprised that they have gone this far.

What is going on? Where are our commissioners? Where are our elected representatives?
How does the voice of the people get heard? Who is looking out for us?

Thank you.

Steve Baimel

500 106th Avenue N.E.

Unit 2811

Bellevue, WA. 98004

Sent from my iPhone



